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Pursuant to the Agreement, there is no cost to The School Board of Broward County, 
Florida.  Coconut Creek High will be provided at no cost to the school two nights of 
lodging in Atlanta, Georgia for the football game (August 29, 2015).  DeKalb County 
School District will pay for Coconut Creek High’s hotel lodging costs and coach bus 
transportation.  In addition, DeKalb County School District will provide Coconut Creek 
High athletes and coaches with two meals per day and a post-game snack.  It is 
anticipated that the football game with a DeKalb County public high school will increase 
national and regional attention for the Broward County Public School system. The game 
is under consideration to be aired on national television by ESPN-U.  The School Board 
of Broward County, Florida has approved similar agreements for out-of-state football 
games with Miramar, Cypress Bay and Cooper City High Schools. 

	
  
	
  


